
From:   James Waddell   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   January 11, 2018

Subject:   FCC File No. 0936-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Ghaffari:

The application has been amended to revise the emission designator &ldquo;1G39Q3N&rdquo; to
&ldquo;1G10Q3N&rdquo; for all locations.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Leidos, Inc.


